
 

 

  

Stanley’s Blog   

 I have had a very busy week this week. I have visited Year 3, 4 and 6. I showed them some of my training. I’m learning to listen for my 

name and come quickly when asked and to sit instead of leaping around the place (Really, really tricky. Leaping is much more fun). I 

can already sit and wait for my dinner but no one asked to see that one. I saw some really good writing from Year one and I  

only chewed the corner of the book; I don’t think anyone noticed…… 

 

                                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

4th October 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Well done to all of those families who ran the Colour Run on Saturday. I hear that it was a huge success and a special mention to Mrs Pawley 

and PALs for their organisation of the event.  

The weather continues to be kind to us allowing for enjoyable playtimes, PE lessons and Forest School. We did have some showers this week 

and not all children had their coats in school – could you please make sure that they bring them in so that they can go out to play as normal 

whatever the weather.  

Parents Evenings – 15th & 16th October 

Please don’t forget to book your appointment for Parents Evening online. If you are having problems booking, speak to the school office and 
they will help. 
 

Talented Athletes  

On Wednesday, our Year 5 and 6 Talented Athletes had their first session of the year with other schools from our locality. 
Although this was hosted by The Weald, there were various other coaches from local clubs including Sussex Cricket.  The 
children had four activities to participate in throughout the day, working on skills such as agility and speed. They then put 
these into practice within different sports. A good day was had by all and they are looking forward to the next session in 
January!  
 

New Kit 

We are very proud to have a lovely new sports kit. This is funded using our Sports Premium funding. The children 

looked very smart when it had its maiden voyage out at Talented Athletes this week. We would like to thank 

Victoria at Ginger and Sparkle for the amazing printing on them. 

Head Lice 

We have had reported cases of head lice this week, please can we remind you to check your child’s hair and treat accordingly.  

Fire Wood 

We need fire wood for the forest school, (small chunks - we can chop it) that is suitable for burning, ie not painted/treated wood or any that 

has nails etc in.   

Junk Modelling 

The infants would really appreciate any spare junk modelling you might have lying around 

  
 

 
 



 

 

   
 

The winning house this week is… 

Drungewick 

DID YOU KNOW……..we are planning a number of new after school 

clubs. Watch this space for more information! 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General dates   

11th October 

 

Friday Night Club (FNC) 

October 15th & 16th  Parents Evenings 

October 16th  Athlete Visit 

October 23rd – 25th  Year 5 residential  

November 5th  Flu Vaccines  

November 20th  KS2 House Matches Parents 

welcome  9.00am  

November 28th  Come and See 3.00pm 

November 29th  Christmas Fair 

Half Term / End of Term Holidays 2019/20 

Half Term                                               October 28th – 1st November 

Christmas Holidays                            December 23rd – 3rd January 

Half Term                                                                February 17th – 21st  

Easter Holidays                                                            April 6th – 17th 

Half Term                                                                       May 25th – 29th  

End of term Friday 17th July 

INSET days for next Academic Year  

Monday 4th November 2019 

Friday 14th February 2020 

Monday 1st June 2020 

Monday 20th July 2020 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forest School Dates    

On your child’s Forest School day they can come to school in their Forest School clothing for the whole day, please ensure they are wearing 

long sleeved tops and trousers – even if the weather is warmer. They will also need suitable footwear, e.g. wellies and a rain coat. If you are 

able to help on Forest School dates, please see the school office.  

 

 

 or Dtion 

Oak Class Elle for Commitment and Elsie for Aspiration  

Willow Class Alice for Friendship and Ivy for Confidence  

Rowan Class Lilly-May for Enquiry and Annabelle for Understanding  

Sycamore Class Iris for Friendship and Isabella for Responsibility 

Mulberry Class Rachel for Accuracy and Rowan for Perseverance  

Chestnut Class Abbie for Confidence and Creativity and Kelsey for Dedication 

Forest School Dates 

Wednesday 9th  Year 4 

Wednesday November 

6th 

Year 1 

Wednesday 13th  Year 2 * 

Wednesday 20th   Young Explorers 

Wednesday 27th  Year 3 

Wednesday 4th December  Year 4  

Wednesday 11th  Year 5 

Wednesday 18th  Year 6 


